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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: office@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

30th November 2018
Dear Parents / Carers

Re. Christmas Concert Arrangements

As the Christmas concert dates draw near, I would like to advise parents / carers of the dates of the concerts and the arrangements for purchasing tickets.  

Gryffindor Year 3 & Hufflepuff Year 4
Tuesday 18th  December at 9:30am 
& REPEATED on 

Wednesday 19th December at 2:00pm
Ravenclaw Year 5 & Slytherin Year 6
Tuesday 18th December at 2:00pm 
& REPEATED on 


Wednesday 19th December at 9:30am
Entrance is by ticket only priced at £1.50 per ticket.  Please complete and return the attached slip and a ticket will be sent home with your child.  Payment must be made via ParentPay, therefore, please ensure that you have activated your ParentPay account as cash is no longer accepted in our academy.  If you wish to pay by cash, you will need to request a PayPoint barcode letter via your child’s communication diary.  You can then take this to your nearest PayPoint centre and pay as normal.  Tickets are available until Friday 7th December 2018 and are restricted to 1 per child.  This will ensure that there is a ticket available for every family.  Numbers in our academy hall are restricted so tickets will be offered on a first come, first served basis.  If we cannot accommodate your preferred choice, you will be offered a ticket for the alternative performance. Due to our strict health and safety requirements, and that some of our children have very quiet voices, we are unable to accommodate children in the audience for these concerts, therefore, tickets are for adults only.
So much effort is put into the performance and out of respect for all of our wonderful pupils, we ask that you only attend if you are able to stay for the duration of the concert (approximately 1 hour). The academy office will be closed and all of the academy gates will then be locked – this means that, in the interest of safety, we will be unable to admit parents / carers who arrive late or allow parents / carers to leave the premises before the end of the concert. 
Please note that these concerts will not be recorded, therefore, DVD’s will be unavailable. 
Yours faithfully

Mrs S Carrigan
Academy Principal
Christmas Concert 2018
Name of child:___________________________________

Class:_________________________

I would like to order 1 ticket for the following concert and I have made a payment of £1.50 via my ParentPay account:
Tuesday 18th December 2018
I would like to order 1 ticket for the Year 3 & Year 4 Concert at  9:30am*
I would like to order 1 ticket for the Year 5 & Year 6 Concert at 2:00pm*
Wednesday 19th  December 2018
I would like to order 1 ticket for the Year 3 & Year 4 Concert at  2:00pm*
I would like to order 1 ticket for the Year 5 & Year 6 Concert at 9:30am*
*Please delete as appropriate

Signed_________________________________


Dated
__________________________
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